
News From The Twos

Looking Ahead
November 25th-Parent Teacher 
Conferences
November 27th-No After School

November 28th and 29th NO 
SCHOOL

December 6th-Kelly’s Country 
Store Field Trip

Next week we will learn about 

bears, hibernation and 
Thanksgiving!

Classroom Reminders
Scholastic catalogs have gone 
home in folders. You must place 

orders online by 11/25.

What we’re learning…

This week we learned about 
squares, bears and camping! We 

painted brown bear bag 
puppets with forks! We also 

painted campfires using 
marshmallows! On Thursday, we 
made our own binoculars and 

went on a bear hunt! On Friday, 
we pretended to sleep under the 

stars in our classroom and made 
s’mores to eat! They were 

yummy! 

Miss Kayla came on Thursday to 
dance with us and practice 

tumbling. We are getting so 
good at somersaults and log rolls!

Our favorite books this week 

were Bear Gives Thanks and 
Maisy Goes Camping.
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